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William J. McNeill: [00:00:09] Texas Association of Medical careers.  

 

William J. McNeill: [00:00:17] Mrs. JOHNSON I think that one of the very important things to 

note and I definitely want this on the tape is that your influence with the young kids you work with, 

I believe, must have been very large. As evidence of this, in 1958 of the graduating senior girls at 

Robert E. Lee high school 20 percent, 20% of the graduating girls went into nursing. This is 

William J. McNeill and I have an oral history interviews conversations with Mrs. A-N and Joan Y. 

Johnson.  

 

William J. McNeill: [00:01:05] Of 2610 Virginia, Baytown, Texas. On March 29 April 15 and 

May. 3 and May 12, 1976. Mrs Johnson has agreed that these oral history interviews may be used 

by anyone who would like to find out something about the Baytown community from the late 1930s 

to the present. Particularly, as she has given us a lot of valuable information concerning public 

health care in Baytown.  

 

William J. McNeill: [00:01:54] I want to thank you very much, Mrs. Johnson, for a lot of very 

valuable information and stories about Baytown. And as far as I'm personally concerned with some 

three to four hours of very enjoyable conversation that I've had with you since the end of March on 

four different occasions. 

 


